
 

  1 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 2021 
Hello members 😉😉   
 
What a wonderful Championship competition we had! 
Great to see so many riders participating in our events. 
Congratulations to all of our champions and thank you 
to our wonderful organizing committee and sponsors – 
you guys rock! 
 
Our next event is a training day on the 19th of 
September at NEC.  
 
To add anything to the newsletter just email me 😊😊  
Sorry for no newsletter last month – totally forgot!  
 
Amelia Fitzgerald - Newsletter Editor.  

 
 

 
Sam Howard-President 
Ph: 0439 776 561 
moo_clock@hotmail.com 
 
Judy Carsley- Secretary 
0419 768 597 
freelance2@bigpond.com  
 
Treasurer – Carolyn Grunert 
 
Other contacts: 
Jordie Weiss – Memberships 
Lollypops1923@hotmail.com  
 
Amelia Fitzgerald – Newsletter/draw 
0424100012 
amelia.fitzgerald@uqconnect.edu.au  
 
 
 
NEXT MEETING –  
Tuesday the 21st of September 
at 6pm at the Phoenix Hotel.  
29 Red Hill Rd, Gympie 
All members welcome    
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CDA Events – 2021 Calendar 
September 19th – Training Day 
October 17th – Fun Day or Training Day 

 November 14th – Training Day or Clinic 
December – AGM/Christmas Party

 
 
Merchandise 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Cooloola Dressage Club Pole Clinic with Sandra 
Trott 
L-R Carolyn, Jordan and Sam 
 


